Soraluze, January 2025

Dear families,

Through this letter we would like to inform you of a space that has been
running in Soraluze since last year: “Katamarran Ume-Txokoa” an
educational space for children and families from 0 to 4 years old.

This space started in the spring of last year with the aim of meeting the
needs of the youngest children. The space is located at number 3
Etxaburueta Street (next to the Itxaropena pensioners). Katamarran
Ume-Txokoa it's a closed and covered space, that look forward for the
enjoyment of the youngest children of the spot.

The space can be used by children from 0 to 4 years old, always
accompanied by an adult. It remains open 365 days a year and
registration is an obligation to use it. The annual registration fee is
symbolic (€10 per year, depending on the possibilities of each one) and in
exchange you will receive the key of the place.

We would also like to inform you that starting in January there will be
various activities: storytelling, painting, puppets, etc. Courses will also
be offered for all the family.

It is important to emphasize that this is a municipal service but
managed by a group of parents. Otherwise, we want to invite families
who don't know the space yet, and in order to reach more people, we will
hold a couple of open house sessions.

The OPEN HOUSE sessions will be held on January 24 and 25. Friday
24, afternoon (16:30-19:00) and Saturday 25 in the morning
(10:00-13:00). Come and we'll talk calmly!

In the meantime, for any clarification you can write to us:
katamarranumetxokoa@gmail.com or 676121578 (Whatsapp/Telegram)

"Katamarran Ume-Txokoa” motor group.



